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A Community Responds to Hunger

November 29, 2005

Friends of the Occoquan
Alex Vanegas
P.O. Box 1452
Woodbridge, VA 22195

Dear Alex,

Thank you for your support of the Capital Area Food Bank and 1t:-:; eﬁo:‘:ta tm:::n 1
provide relief to those affected by Hurricane hatrina, Your donation of 426 pounds
B - - - = g I- AT i 'F':"_‘r'
of food and sunnlies went a long way. On behalf of the Food Bank [ thank you fo1
your donation to help others. ‘We are gratetul that you have contributed your

valuable time and energy to make sure these items will be of assistance to those 1n
great need.

Without your help, many people would have been missing the basic ingredients of
life. Although we wish these efforts were not necessary, 1t's aood to know that
those in need can count on their fellow Americans for assistance. You have shown
that much can be accomplished when people work together.

Again, thank you for your contribution to the Capital Area FFood Banl{*and 1ts
Katrina relief efforts. We realize that our job is not finished and look forward to
working with you in the future. In the meantime, if there 1s any way we can be of
assistance, don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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Mark Mitchell
Food Resources Coordinator
202-526-5344 x240

The Capital Area Food Bank is a 501(c)3 federally tax-exempt charitable organization (#.’ig—l 167581) which
solicits donations of food products which are in turn distributed to quahifying 501 (¢)3 Lthr.-u'niahle groups.
engaged in feeding the needy, the ill, the elderly, or infants as prescribed by section 2135 of Fhe Taxfiefm:m
Act of 1976. Your donations of food, food products, and food stuffs are accepted in accord with the following:
1. They will not be transferred in exchange for money, property, or 5&1:\-*i£:es. o
2. They will be used only in a manner related to the exempt purpose of the donee organization.
3. They will be distributed only to donee organizations which have legally executed a lelEHHE‘ torm.

They must be fit for human use and will be stored properly and used as soon as possible.

Adequate books and records are maintained and are available to the IRS upon request.
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6. Additional stipulations may be specified by the Donor.

Ending: Higer 645 Taylor Street, NE Washington, DC 20017-2063 rel 202 526-5344 fax 202 529-1767 email: cfoodbank @cfoodbank.org

6833 Hill Park Drive Lorton, VA 22079 tel 703 541-3063 fax 703 541-3786 email: catbnova@ctoodbank.org

www.CapitalAreaFoodBank.org




